

Strasbourg, 14 March 2012

Dear Prime Minister,

I am writing to you to express my deepest condolences to the people of Belgium on the occasion of the tragic bus crash in Switzerland.

We share your sadness and pain at the loss of helpless victims. Our thoughts are with the children who survived, and the bereaved parents and families.

Yours sincerely

š.

Thorbjørn Jagland

Mr Elio Di Rupo Prime Minister Belgium

F - 67075 Strasbourg Cedex France

Tel. + 33 (0)3 88 41 20 51 + 33 (0)3 88 41 20 00

Fax: + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 99 + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 40